
Hello everyone!

It's that time Summer is just around the corner and we need volunteers to work in the ice cream store.
The store will be open on Saturdays and Sundays in July and August and on the 4th of July, Each shift is
turo hosrs from 1:00to 3:00 pm. We are asking that there be at least tvrro members working per shif*
At this time all shifts except July 4th are available. There is a sign-up calendar on the bulletin board
outside the ice cream store for you to sign up, or you can email us with the date(s) that you can

volunteer,

The ice cream store would not be possible with out our wonderful members that volunteer!

So, check your calendars and pick a day that work for you!

Thank you in advance!

Doug & Julie
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